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Change in Communications: 

The St. Clair County Health Department (SCCHD) would like to update community partners of an 
upcoming change in communications. SCCHD will be relocating from 3415 28 th Street Port Huron MI 
48060 to 220 Fort Street Port Huron MI 48060.  

In anticipation of the building move, the Preventive Health & Immunization and Personal Health clinics 
will be merged to one department, Clinic Services.  

Effective 06/02/2025 all fax communications should be sent to 810-987-3062 

Resources are in the process of being updated to reflect this change. Please contact 810-987-5300 
with any questions or concerns. 
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ISSUE DATE: 05-09-25 
TO: St. Clair County Providers, Hospital 

ICPs, Emergency Departments, Walk-in 
Clinics, Long Term Care Facilities, 

Schools and Daycares  

FROM: Bailee Danneels RN, BSN, CIC                  

Clinic Services Nursing Supervisor                                       

P: 810- 987-5300  F: 810-987-3062  
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